Notice of Application 3

Permit Number:
51159 CUP/SPR

Project Name:
BHS Bldg 100
Replacement

Publication Date:
January 11, 2019

Comment period ends
14 days from the
publication date.

Comments can be
submitted to
pcd@bainbridgewa.gov.

Tenative Hearing
Date/Time:

April 11, 2019
10:00 AM

Dear Property Owner:

This is to notify you that the City of Bainbridge Island has received a Notice
of Application/SEPA Comment Period/Hearing at the location below.

Site Location: 9330 NE High School Rd
Project Description: Demolish and replace Building 100 on Bainbridge
High School Campus

For more information on this project or to view the published legal notice, visit
our website: https://www.bainbridgewa.qov/433/Proposed-Land-Use-Actions

To request a paper copy of this notice, you can:

> Call us at 206-780-3750

> Email us at pcd@bainbridgewa.gov

> Visit us at 280 Madison Ave. N., Bainbridge Island, WA 98110

Planning & Community Development Department hours:
Monday, Tuesday & Friday 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.
Wednesday & Thursday 8:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. (excluding holidays)

Information subject to change



